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Calendar Item 52 was pulled from the agenda prior to the
meeting. 

Agnes Mulhearn, attorney, representing the Catalina Conservancy
and the Santa Catalina Island Company, requested the opportunity 
to speak. Ms. Mulhearn was concerned about the Commission"s 
timeframe for making a decision regarding. the Catalina 

matter. 

Chairman Cory responded by saying that until the ongoing
investigation concerning the number of moorings is completed,
the Commission cannot respond to Ms. Mulhearn's question. 

Ms. Mulhearn asked Chairman Cory if there was hope the
decision would be made by the end of the year. Chairman 
Cory again responded by saying that as soon as the investi-
gaion is completed, it is the Commission's hope to make
a decision as soon as practicable. 
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